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ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 
DEAR VALUED CUSTOMER, 

 
NOTIFICATION ON EXTENSION OF TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF 

MITI MALACCA SERVICE COUNTER FROM 31 MAY 2021 UNTIL 2 JUNE 2021 
 

Following the announcement made by the Management of Perbadanan Kemajuan Negeri Melaka (PKNM) on 
extension of temporary closure of the offices in Bangunan Menara MITC including PKNM’s main offices from 31 May 
2021 until 2 June 2021 for disinfection works, please be informed that MITI Malacca Service Counter will be closed on 
the following dates: 
 

31 MAY 2021 (MONDAY) UNTIL 2 JUNE 2021 (WEDNESDAY) 
 
In this regard, MITI Malacca Service Counter will resume its operation on 3 June 2021 (Thursday). Collection and 
submission of Certificate of Origin (COO) in PKNM Gallery shall also resume on the same date. 
 
We apologize for the inconvenience caused. For further inquiry, please email to pco@miti.gov.my.  
 
Thank you for your continuous support and cooperation. 
 
 
DIRECTOR 
Trade and Industry Cooperation Section 
Ministry of International Trade and Industry 
28 May 2021 
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